
Boardwalk Association Annual Meeting 

May 4, 2019 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. at the Cobb Pinnacle Theater 

located at 3780 Gulf Shores Parkway in Gulf Shores, AL.  

After the calling of the roll of unit owners and counting of all the proxies that had 

been returned it was determined that only 44% were represented.  Consequently, a 

quorum was not present and no official business could be conducted. 

 Those present were provided handouts that provided information on insurance, 

current finances and complete projects. Questions were answered on various matters 

by the Board. 

 The Board shared items for future consideration such as roof replacement and 

other minor projects.  It was noted that the Board was not pursuing the parking deck 

item for the north side lot since there appeared to be no great support for it. 

 All current Board members will continue to serve until the next annual meeting. 


